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Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
Raising gas prices on homes with nayural gas during a time where people are already
stuggling to make ends meet and then add in this seasons draught which will increase costs
that much more is only going to make the matter worse and cause more people to do dumb
cheap ways to heat their homes, endangering the lives of many or become homeless adding to
another already big problem.


Name: Erin Easton


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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